
CITY OF NORTH OAKS
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON PRELIMINARY PLAN

Notice is hereby given that a request for a Public Hearing on a Prelimi-
nary Development Plan has been made by North Oaks Company for two va-
cant properties. One on Centerville Road known as Anderson Woods and 
one north of North Deep Lake road known as Nord. The public hearing for 
this Preliminary Plan will be held at the North Oaks Planning Commission 
on Thursday, February 28, 2019 at 7:00 p.m. at the Community Room at 100 
Village Center Drive, Suite 150. Please contact North Oaks City Hall at 651-
792-7750 for additional information or questions.

Michael Robertson, City Administrator
mrobertson@cityofnorthoaks.com
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